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West Connex will only succeed in channelling more cars into the Sydney CBD creating a cloud of 
air pollution in its wake. It is a contradiction of the aims of the government of NSW that a super 

road should come into the city when high rise living within the city and its sourrounds is growing 
and the need of clean air and space is increasing every day.  

 
The only appropriate use it may have is to move heavy traffic to and from the Port of Sydney .  

 
I believe the road should be open only to very heavy traffic to and from the port and public 

transport, whether bus or trolley bus, or train or light rail so that Sydney residents can move 
about their city quickly and efficiently without the stress of driving and traffic delays, and arrive at 

their destinations relaxed.  
 

The impact of this road on people living within a kilometre of it will be enormous in terms of both 
air and sound pollution, and the closing of access to local commuinities to allow this super way to 

go through them.  
 

Kyran Lynch Kheir El Mardy 

 


